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The Honorable Bob Ferguson, 




February 12, 2010
Chair, King County Council
Room 1200
C O U R T H O U S E
Dear Councilmember Ferguson:

I am pleased to present a motion for the County Council’s approval confirming Caroline L. Whalen as Director of the Department of Executive Services/Chief Administrative Officer.  The confirmation package will be transmitted to the council upon the completion of the required background checks.
Ms. Whalen has extensive experience in King County which includes an outstanding background in administration and inter-governmental relations.  She began her King County career in the Department of Parks, Planning and Resources in special projects.  In the 1990s, she was a valued member of the King County Council staff.  She has served as deputy director in both the Department of Development and Environmental Services and the Department of Executive Services.  Most recently, she has served as Program Project Director in the Department of Executive Services with responsibilities for both the Health Reform Initiative and the Accountable Business Transformation projects.  Throughout her career, she has been highly successful in bringing divergent interests together in a consensus building, problem solving manner to advance the interests of the citizens of King County.

It is my great pleasure to request the confirmation of Ms. Caroline Whalen as Director of the Department of Executive Services/Chief Administrative Officer by the King County Council.

Sincerely,

Dow Constantine
King County Executive

Enclosure

cc:
King County Councilmembers

ATTN:  Tom Bristow, Chief of Staff

  Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council  

Fred Jarrett, Deputy County Executive
Rhonda Berry, Assistant Deputy County Executive

